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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recalls its recommendation at the twentieth session, in
which it emphasized that existing mechanisms to support the participation of
indigenous peoples in processes that affect them must adapt to the new
environment caused by the COVID-19 pandemic and support the online
participation of indigenous peoples. Such support includes purchasing data
packages and facilitating access to electricity and necessary hardware and in-
country travel to gain access to stable Internet connections. The Permanent
Forum recommends that the existing mandate of the United Nations Voluntary
Fund for Indigenous Peoples, as reflected in General Assembly resolution 70/232,
be expanded to that effect and calls on Member States to ensure that the
proposal for the expansion of their mandate is introduced at the seventy-seventh
session of the General Assembly in the annual resolution on the rights of
indigenous peoples.
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